
Aloha from Koloa Dance House,


On behalf of the Koloa Dance House dancers, staff, and parents, we are reaching out to local businesses, 
organizations and individuals. We are beginning our scholarship program fundraising for the 2024-2025 
school year. We have had three performances this Spring and are preparing for a Summer show in addition to 
raising money for our Scholarship Fund which assists youth who cannot meet the tuition requirements. 


We invite you to partner with us. Your donation provides for students who need assistance and it strengthens 
our reach in the community.


What Sponsors Receive

As a sponsor, you will receive two tickets to each show as well as your name or business logo placed in the 
following highly visible locations from May through August 2024.

• On our website homepage

• In the show program

• In our weekly Koloa Dance House emails (800+ Kauai families) 

• On our social media channels (2000+ followers)

• This donation can be used as a marketing expense write-off for your business. We are not a 501(c)

(3) organization, thus this is not a tax-deductible donation


Partnership Levels

$100    Pulse Partner

$250    Hype Partner

$500    Impact Partner

$1000  Thrive Partner

$2500  Rise Partner

$5000  Elevate Partner


How to Sponsor:

• Mail a check to “Koloa Dance House” at P.O. Box 1327, Koloa, HI 96756

• Drop off a check at 3440 Poipu Road, Koloa (office located in our Red Building)

• Donate via PayPal

• Venmo @Koloadancehouse (business account)

• You can reach out to us at: info@koloadancehouse.com or 808-634-2280 if you’d like to donate via 

credit or debit card


Upcoming Performance - Sit With Me

This summer we present a dance program for students ages 10-18 called “Sit With Me.” Sit With Me is a story 
about connection, community, and extending a hand to those in need. This is more than just a “dance recital” 
or “camp” — it’s an experience! What’s so great about Sit With Me is that it reaches Middle and High School 
students at such an impressionable time in their life, when they’re faced with making so many decisions on 
the basis of “right” and “wrong.” Students from all backgrounds dive deep into character development, life 
lessons, and thematic elements that will impact them in amazing ways. Students will dive deep into the 
attributes of kindness, patience, love and peace, to name a few. We are excited that our students will perform 
this piece at the Kauai War Memorial Convention Hall on Friday, June 28, 2024.


We hope you will partner with Koloa Dance House as we equip these talented individuals with training and 
resources. We appreciate you sharing this information with others who might also be interested in a 
partnership with us.


With Aloha,

Rebecca Owen

Director - Koloa Dance House
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